
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018 
PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY PLAN  

FOR SECTION 8 HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER AND  
FAMILY SELF-SUFFICIENCY PROGRAMS 

 

Date:  Tuesday, February 21, 2017 
Time:  5:45 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. 
Place: City Council Chambers, Norwalk City Hall, 12700 Norwalk Boulevard, Norwalk, 

CA 90650 
 
Description:  The Housing Authority of the City of Norwalk will conduct a public hearing to consider 
the proposed Public Housing Agency Plan for Fiscal Year 2017-2018.  The proposed plan includes: 

 Continued implementation of the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher and Family Self-
Sufficiency Programs and intent to use Project-Based assistance. 

 Progress in meeting goals described in the 5-Year Plan. 
 
Public Comment:  Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing and be heard regarding this 
matter or submit written comments. The proposed Plan is available to the public for examination 
January 6, 2017 through February 21, 2017 at the following locations during normal business hours: 

Housing Authority, 12700 Norwalk Blvd., Room 11 
Social Services Center, 11929 Alondra Blvd. 
Norwalk Regional Library, 12350 Imperial Hwy. 

 
More Information:  Written comments should be submitted by noon on February 21, 2017 to Kristin 
Maithonis, Norwalk Housing Authority, P.O. Box 1030, Norwalk, CA 90651-1030.  Questions 
concerning the public hearing matter should be directed to Kristin Maithonis at (562) 929-5588 or 
kmaithonis@norwalkca.gov.  
 
Accessibility:  In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance 
to participate in a City meeting or other services offered by this City, please contact the City Clerk’s 
Office at (562) 929-5720.  Notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting or time when services are 
needed will assist the City staff in assuring that reasonable arrangements can be made to provide 
accessibility to the meeting or service.  Assisted hearing devices will be available at this hearing 
without prior notification. 
 
Dated this 6th day of January 2017. 
 
Theresa Devoy, CMC 
City Clerk 


